ADDENDUM C

November 29, 2022

Christopher Austin Woodland Park School District Director District A - At Large Board Secretary

To the Woodland Park School District Board of Directors,

Please accept this letter as formal notification that I am resigning my position as Director of the Woodland Park School Board effective immediately.

I am grateful to the Woodland Park School District for the opportunities that were provided for me to serve in this capacity. It has been an honor to work alongside the brilliant staff and administrative leaders of WPSD.

All the best as you endeavor to provide oversight to the Woodland Park School District.

Sincerely,

Christopher Austin

Christopher Austin